
                                                                                                                               Approved                              

Special Board Meeting 
Minutes 
July 28, 2020  

                                               Silver Creek Township  
 
On Tuesday July 28, 2020, 6:30pm the Silver Creek Board of Supervisors met on  
123rd St NW, Clearwater MN, Wright County, State of Minnesota.  The meeting was tape 
recorded for transcribing purposes only.   
  
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. There were 3 people present at the start of 
the meeting.  
 
Board Members Present:      
            Dan Ness, Chair                        Sandy Forsman, Supervisor 
 Chris Klein, Supervisor              Barry Heikkinen Supervisor 
            Nancy Betzler Clerk 
 
Meeting was held to discuss with Bob & Amy Tollefson, residents of 123rd St the trees 
that the Township plan to remove from the road right away. Discussed the rustic road 
information that was just received from MAT MN Association of Townships. Everyone 
walked along the road and discussed which trees, brush, etc. needed to be removed.  
The trees that the Board thinks should be removed are # 13, the buck thorn not 
numbered, 20A, 29A, 32, 27 and a grove of little trees. There are also overhanging 
branches that need to be cut. The sign no outlet can be changed for a dead-end sign.  
There are also some stumps that need to be removed. Will discuss this matter further at 
the next meeting on August 4th.  
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
Motion made to adjourn, all in favor.  The meeting adjourned at 7:30pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Silver Creek Township Clerk, Nancy Betzler 
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